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Date:  February 25, 2015 
 
To:  Dr. Randy Liepa  
  Superintendent 
 
From:  Andrea Oquist 
  Director of Elementary Programs 
 
Re:  DSIT Goals 
 
 
I would like to request the opportunity to provide an update on the goals of the District 
School Improvement Team (DSIT) to the Board of Education during the March 2, 2015, 
Curriculum Committee meeting.  
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 


